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26 February 2016 

 

Mr Rescue 

fyi-request-3581-7650ai99@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 

 

Dear Mr Rescue 

 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982, received on  

1 February 2016.  You originally requested the information from the Ministry of Justice on 

29 January 2016 but the Ministry transferred your request to Inland Revenue for reply.  

You asked: 

On how many occasions have individuals been pursued through the Australian 

Courts due to an outstanding New Zealand student loan debt? 

To date there have been 12 student loan debt cases filed in Australian Courts and nine 

judgements issued. 

I trust that the information provided is of assistance to you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Maurice Lawlor 

Business Owner 


